
ASR Nederland N.V., KvK 30070695 Utrecht, BTW NL001823036B01 

ABN AMRO Bank 86.95.33.843, IBAN: NL45 ABNA 0869 5338 43, BIC: ABNANL2A t.n.v. ASR Betalingscentrum B.V. 

pag 1/1 

H.E. António Guterres 
Secretary General 
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 

Date  10 June 2021 

Subject  UN Global Compact – Communication on Progress 

Dear Mr. Secretary General, 

Following our initial registration and membership of the United Nations Global Compact (‘UNGC’) in December 2011,  
I am pleased to confirm that ASR Nederland N.V. reaffirms its continued support of the Ten Principles of the UNGC in 
the areas of Human Rights, Labour, Environment and Anti-Corruption. 

ASR Nederland N.V. wants to make a clear statement of this commitment to its stakeholders and the general public. 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the annual submission of a 
Communication on Progress (COP). 

In this our 10th annual COP we describe our actions to integrate the Global Compact and its principles into our 
business strategy, culture and daily operations. We also commit to share this information with our stakeholders using 
our primary channels of communication. 

On behalf of ASR Nederland N.V. employees, very truly yours, 

Yours sincerely, 

ASR Nederland N.V. 

J.P.M. Baeten 
CEO 
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